

President's Message "State of the Resort"Address

Dear Tahoe Beach & Ski Club Owners,

As we prepare for the 2016 New Year, I would like to present a "State of the Resort" address and reflect on our successes in 2015 at Tahoe Beach & Ski Club, and what exciting opportunities lie before us.

2015 Board Elections

With unprecedented support from all of you, Jake Bercu and Al Fong were re-elected to your Board of Directors! We want to thank all of you Owners who took the time and made the effort to exercise your right to vote. Without your support and engagement, we could not have won. It was an historic moment in our elections: Deeded Owners cast over 2,200 votes for each, giving us the win! Collectively, Deeded Owners comprise 78 percent ownership of Tahoe Beach & Ski Club. This election demonstrates that Deeded Owners are passionate about their Resort, care about their beach, and want to be engaged with other like-minded Owners. This win is your win! Thank you.

Be aware . . . the struggle continues!

Now, on to the purpose of this address... > READ MORE





In this Edition

- Future Meeting Dates
- Use Week Calendar
- **Contact Information**



Reserve Dollars at Work

As caretakers of your beautiful property we take day-to-day maintenance very seriously, and hold ourselves to the very highest possible standard - excellence. In conjunction with that goal we continue to work on several reserve projects. >READ MORE

TBSC Leadership Team

As most of you know, Tamara Hollingsworth has decided to pursue other opportunities. We wish her the best of luck in all of her endeavors. While we are sad to see Tamara leave, we are pleased to announce some exciting changes and additions to the Tahoe Beach & Ski Leadership Team. >READ MORE



Congratulations

Our TBSC family has experienced some significant changes. Our Assistant Executive Housekeeper, Osvaldo Jaimes, relinquished his bachelorhood to begin a journey into marriage. >READ MORE

Have You Moved Recently?

Don't forget to notify us with your new address and contact information, including your email address, so that you can receive all important email communication! Call Grand Pacific Vacation Services at **888-477-6967** or log on to

grandpacificresorts.com/owners-community/stayinformed/update-contact-information.

To ensure that you receive your property tax bills on time, please call your local tax assessor's office directly to update any change in your mailing address.



HOA Hoopla

September brought a brand new experience to the Resort. For the first time ever the Annual HOA Celebration was hosted exclusively at TBSC. And what an event it was! >READ MORE







Return to top

Contact Information In this Edition: Future Meeting Dates Use Week Calendar